

Mayor's Office

March 23rd, 2021

Dear Chairman Bob Yates and our Sister City of Boulder Colorado,

We are deeply saddened and shocked by the recent events that have taken place in King Sooper in our sister city of Boulder, Colorado. Ramat HaNegev stands with our Sister City during these difficult times, and we wish and pray for the safety and well-being of all members of your community.

Our community is shocked at this horrible act of evil that has affected your beautiful, close-knitted community. We are proud of our Sister City initiative, and since our founding in 2019, we continue to share beautiful programs and initiatives between our communities based upon shared values of environmentalism, repairing the world, and love of the outdoors.

This attack that has taken the life of 10 victims, including Boulder Police Officer Eric Talley, is a horrible example of hate and violence that no community should need to experience. We stand united against such acts now and always. We send our deepest condolences to all the victims and their families and wish all a speedy recovery.

As you await news of friends, co-workers, and loved ones, know that your friends in your sister city of Ramat HaNegev are with you always.

"May we see the day when war and bloodshed cease, When a great peace will embrace the whole world"

Sincerely,

Eran Doron

Mayor

Jared White

Partnership Manager

eran@rng.org.il | Tell: 972-8-6564152 | Mobile: 972-50-5545502

Tel: 972-8-656411 | Fax: 972-8-6553296 | D.N. Halutza ,Israel 8551500 | www.rng.org.il II | http://:www.facebook.com/ramatnegev